The Secretary-General

Note No. ISA/E0SG/2024/330

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority presents his compliments to
the members of the Authority and has the honor share a status of the implementation of the first
periodic review of the Authority carried as per article 154 of the United Nations Convention on the
Law of the Sea and advancement of the Strategic Plan for the Authority for the period 2019-2025.

The Secretary-General avails himself of this opportunity to renew to the members of the
Authority the assurances of his highest consideration.
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